
Paul Williams in South Africa 

P.O. Box 324, Eshowe 3815 

paulkwilliams.za@gmail.com 

February 6, 2023 

Dear Brethren, 

Yesterday I preached for the first time in over a year. And it was wonderful! 

I have been teaching the Sunday morning Bible class in Eshowe. I have really enjoyed 
that, but that means I can’t make Sunday morning trips to other 
congregations in order to preach. 

But Rob Buchanan preached a weekend meeting in Eshowe, and he took the Bible 
class time for his lessons. That gave me the opportunity to go to Richards Bay. And it 
was wonderful. 

I was so excited that I couldn’t sleep Saturday night. Then Zipho took me in our 
car on the 1 1⁄2 hr trip to the town of Richards Bay. On the way we had a good 
breakfast at Wimpy restaurant, and we found the very nice auditorium at the library all 
prepared for worship. 

This is a fairly new congregation begun by faithful brethren who 
objected to the teaching of the preacher of the church in rural Empangeni–on several 
issues. I was very favorably impressed by the brethren, and I thoroughly enjoyed 
being with them. 

During the Bible class period I preached from Acts 20:38. Then during the worship time, 
I talked about John 3:16. 

Zipho was a very big help to me, and all the brethren were very kind. It was a wonderful 
day. 

Continue to pray for us, brethren. Your love means a great deal to us. 

In Christ, 

Paul K. Williams 
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Send checks to: David Williams, 

13494 Hatchett Rd. W, Madison, AL 35757 

For January 

REGULAR MONTHLY SUPPORT 

College Park, Garland, Texas--------$600.00 

Kelly Spring Road, Harvest, AL------$200.00 

Jones Road, Athens, AL--------------$450.00 

Humble, Texas-----------------------$800.00 

Hughes Road, Madison, AL------------$700.00 

TOTAL: $2,750 

 


